
 

 
 

 

27th February 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Y8 After College Aspire Event – Monday 6th March 2023 

 

The next Aspire event is on Monday 6th March 2023 after college, 2.30pm – 3.30pm. This 

involves a video link talk from Dr Woodford, a language specialist from Selwyn College 

Cambridge University. 

 

Once we have received the link, we will share this with you so you can join the talk too 

should you wish to. 

 

Students will be provided with refreshments after college in the Post 16 Block. They are 

also welcome to bring money/card if they wish to buy snacks from the vending machine 

in the Post 16 block. 

 

Student will be joining the video link with Mr Dowey and other staff from 3.00pm – 

3.30pm. 

 

Please let college know in advance if your child is unable to attend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

S. Lewis 

 

Mrs S. Lewis 

Assistant Principal 
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